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Comment Info: ssossremsmmsmmmmms

General Comment:I, as well as our CFO, are in support of the conversion to the cCall
Report.

Ironstone Bank is a subsidiary of a Financial Holding Company which also owns a
commercial bank and thus has geen filing call Reports for that commercial bank

for vears. The conversion of the TFR to the structure and content of the Call
Report would be welcomed by our company as it would simplify our regulatory
processes. wWe do not foresee at this time significant issues that would impact us
in such conversion.

Respectfu11¥,
1

Hope Conne
President, IronStone Bank
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